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I will give thanks to the LORD with all my heart; I will 
tell of all Your wonders. I will be glad and exult in You; 
I will sing praise to Your name, O Most High.  
Psalm 9:1-2 

   Thanksgiving is an attitude of the heart. It looks 
forward to sharing what God has done in our lives. 
Nothing is too small a detail to be grateful for. By 
having an attitude of thanksgiving we demonstrate the 
presence of the Spirit in us and the truth of the gospel 
message. At YWAM/FCM, we are so thankful for our 
generous supporters who also pray for us. We are 
thankful for our families who support our calling and 
believe with us. We are grateful for the Native churches 
we partner with every week and all the local believers 
who work with us.  We appreciate each member of our 
board who dedicates so much time and resources to 
supporting the vision to disciple Interior Alaska. 
   There is much to be thankful for when we take a little 
time and write them down—we encourage you to do 
the same! 
Testimony: A lady had a husband who had been a 
pastor at one time, but had stopped serving God and 
began to drink. He had internal bleeding from drinking 
so much and was in the hospital from it. Pastor Craig 
went to the hospital to pray for him and led him back to 
God. She testified that his heart had changed and he 
was not drinking anymore. Another lady went up for 
prayer who had a toothache so bad she had trouble 
sleeping at night. She went up for prayer and said her 
pain stopped immediately. She was able to sleep again 
and said other pains she was experiencing had left as 
well. God often does more than what we asked for! 

Bottom left picture is a ladies meeting at the YWAM 
base. We often allow churches to use the campus for 
special meetings and seminars.  Above is one of our 
weekly Wellspring meetings that focus on discipleship 
and inner healing. They were covering the topic of 
“Rejection.” There is much hurt in many of the Native 
communities and this is an area that people request 
healing for.  As we went through the prayers, many there 
experienced emotional deliverance and wept before God.  
   Winter has truly settled in with snow on the ground and 
the Aurora Borealis being very active. One of our friends 
took this 
picture the 
other night that 
was full of 
green and 
purple hues. It 
is truly a 
wonder of 
nature. 
   We will be 
having a large Thanksgiving dinner at the base on 
Thanksgiving Day that we invite staff and friends to, as 
well as any families that need a place to enjoy it. Let us 
all give thanks for what God has done and remember 
those in need 
around us. Co-laborers in Christ, 

Joyce Thurlby

Prayer Requests: 
• Revival Services in Native Churches 
• Long-Term Staff and their health
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